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Senators McCain and Flake Introduce Western Area Power
Administration Transparency Act.

Senators John McCain (R) and Jeff Flake (R) on April 25 introduced S.930, the Western Area Power
Administration Transparency Act, to require the Western Area Power Administration (WAPA) to
establish a website containing detailed information about customer rates and agency expenditures.
The bill would also require WAPA to produce an annual summary of rate and expenditure
information, as well as a detailed accounting of its current and projected unobligated balances.

Here is a joint press release from Senators McCain and Flake.

Click here to view the text of the bill.
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